

BGMPS CRUSADER WEEKLY NEWSLETTER

July 16, 2018



Our mission at BGMPS is to prepare students for this life and the next by integrating Gospel Values, Catholic Doctrine, and Catholic Traditions into their academic experiences and daily lives.

<u>Summer Office Hours:</u> The office and school store will be open Tuesday-Friday 9:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. and closed on Mondays. Uniform pants and skirts can be purchased at <u>Academic Outfitters</u>. All other school apparel and uniforms can be purchased at our school store.

Summer Reading: Students are required to read the following book in preparation for the upcoming school year:

- 6th grade: <u>Anne of Green Gables by L.M. Montgomery</u>
- 7th grade: <u>Call of the Wild by Jack London</u>
- 8th grade: Black Beauty by Ann Sewell
- 9th grade (SJPII): <u>The Book Thief</u> by Markus Zusak

New Student Placement Testing: All incoming students for the 2018-19 school year are invited to take the placement test on July 17 in case you missed the previous opportunities. All incoming students are required to take this placement test, which consists of Math, Science, Language Arts, and Social Studies.

Registration for 2018-19 School Year: The registration fee for the 2018-2019 school year for all new and returning students is \$225.00. Please contact the front office for more information.

RenWeb Parent Accounts and FACTS Management: Parents will need to login to your RenWeb account in order to set up and access your tuition payment management through FACTS. For new parents, please follow the steps found in the attached document to set up your RenWeb account. For returning/current families, your RenWeb information should be the same as this past school year. Once you are logged in to RenWeb, find the tab along the left side entitled "FACTS". If you have any questions, regarding the tuition payment processing plan, please contact FACTS at 1-866-441-4637.

<u>Tuition Assistance</u>: Any families who would like to apply for tuition assistance for the 2018-19 school year can do so by clicking the following link: https://online.factsmgt.com/aid.

<u>Immunizations:</u> Please note that your child's immunizations must be current before your child is officially enrolled at BGMPS. Please contact <u>Ms. Carol Enloe</u> if you have any questions.

<u>Summer Camps:</u> The Athletics Department will conduct the following camps this summer:

- Basketball July 16-20 10:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m.
- Volleyball July 16-20 1:30-3:30 p.m.
- Football July 23-27 8:00-10:00 a.m.

Registration forms are available in the front office and are available on the school website.



BGMPS CRUSADER WEEKLY NEWSLETTER

July 16, 2018



New Student Social: All new students for the 2018-2019 school year are invited to participate in food, fellowship, and fun on Friday, July 20 from 11:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. in the Kenedy Center/Gym. It is a great opportunity to meet new classmates, play games, and eat pizza. Please call the front office at 851-0853 to RSVP.

School Supply Drop-Off & Schedule Pickup: Students are invited to drop off school supplies and pick up their class schedules from 9:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. on Saturday, August 4. If you are unable to attend, your child(ren) can bring their supplies and pick up their class schedule on Monday, August 6, which is the first day of school.

<u>Birthday Wishes:</u> The BGMPS faculty, staff, and administration extend birthday wishes to the following students who will be celebrating a birthday this week:

July 19 – Sean Philpotts – 7th grader and Amanda Varela – 8th grader

July 20 – Abrianna Burns – 8th grader

We wish these fine young people a wonderful birthday celebration and ask that God grant them many more years of excellent health of mind, body, and spirit. Enjoy your special day!

"Jesus summoned the Twelve and began to send them out two by two and gave them authority over unclean spirits...So they went off and preached repentance. They drove out many demons, and they anointed with oil many who were sick and cured them."

~ Mark 6:7,12-13